
North Hampton Conservation Commission 
Public Hearing Meeting Minutes 

February 5, 2008 
 
 
1) ROLL CALL 
 
Present when the public hearing was called to order at 7:04 p.m. was Chris Ganotis, Chair, Shirley 
Carter, Brian Chevalier, Stanley Knowles, and Alternates Philip Thayer and Lisa Wilson. 
 
2) PUBLIC HEARING 
 
To allow for public input on a proposed application to the NH Coastal Program Competitive Grant 
Program, for the Little River Salt Marsh Restoration Project Phase II to be submitted by the North 
Hampton Conservation Commission. It was noted for the record that the legal notice was duly 
published and posted pursuant to RSA 675:7 and RSA Chapter 36-A: 5 (I).   
 
An overview outlining the purpose of the restoration plan and the three-step process necessary 
(attached) was provided and discussed.  Matching funds are expected from several sources, potentially 
including an abutter to the marsh. It appears that all the abutters are in support of the project, based on 
preliminary discussions with them.  
 
There were no comments or members from the public in attendance in the Public Hearing when the 
public comment portion of the hearing was opened and closed. 
 
There being no further business, the public hearing meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Janet Perkins 
Secretary 
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